
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

May 23, 2022 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Gifts to Livonia Public Schools FIRST Robotics Teams  
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District accept the 
generous monetary and in-kind donations from the following companies, corporations and 
organizations to the LPS FIRST Robotics Teams for the 2021-2022 school year, for a total of 
$39,500:  

• $10,500 from Bosch 
• $10,000 from Aisin  
• $5,000 from NYX 
• $3,000 from Ford Motor Company 
• $2,000 from Cooper Standard and ZF 
• $1,500 from Infineon Technologies Foundation  
• $1,000 from: 4M Industries; General Motors; HM White; Operating Engineers; Parks 

Maintenance; Roush; Siemens; and TomPromo  
• $500 from Kiwanis Club of Livonia  
• $6,000 from Montaplast 

 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
The monetary and in-kind donations were used by the 2021-2022 Livonia Public 
Schools FIRST Robotics Competition Teams (Warriors, Tyros and the three middle 
school FIRST Robotics teams).  
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
None 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Stacy Jenkins, Administrator of Communications 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
None 


